
The NRL takes player safety and long-term welfare extremely seriously and we have very

significant policies and procedures in place based on international best practice and

consensus.

We engage the very best professional medical experts to advise us on how we can

continuously enhance our systems and processes to maintain a position of industry leadership

based on the latest medical advice in this constantly evolving science.

The NRL was fully support of the Senate inquiry and made our own submissions setting out

the very comprehensive measures we currently have on place across the entire game from

grassroots to elite levels.

The NRL has demonstrated a strong ongoing commitment to translating best available

evidence into policy and ‘real world’ practice with an absolute focus on concussion exposure

minimization and player welfare.

The NRL is constantly evolving policy. The Commission recently approved a mandatory 11-day

stand-down following a diagnosed concussion, as well as increased protocols at training.

There is no greater priority for us than player safety.


